Westmoreland Conservation Commission November 5, 2020

Meeting called to order at 8:35 am

Present: Marshall Patmos, April Ferguson, Jeanette Hubert, Perry Sawyer, Jean Rudolph

The Commission is planning to formalize our town roadside clean up project with participation with residents, perhaps a formal group and the school. The Covid issue has made any efforts difficult at this time. While there are some bags left from past efforts we decided to order at no cost 2 boxes of 150 bags provided by NH Beautiful headquarters in Epsom NH. They have to be picked up so if anyone is heading to Concord and is willing to pick them up let Marshall know and he can give you the official paperwork needed.

We reviewed a wetlands permit notification from the NH Department of Environmental Services concerning a property on Spofford Road and a request from DES for more information from the landowner concerning wetland data on an incomplete forest harvest notification as per RSA482-A:3,V. Will follow up as we receive more information.

The 2021 budget request is due November 16. After some discussion of activities including our land conservation education efforts, roadside cleanup, state dues, meeting attendance, materials and supplies we are requesting a modest 2021 budget of \$525. Marshall will send the request to the Selectmen.

Next meeting is scheduled for December 3, 2020

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 am.

Prepared by Marshall Patmos